
1

Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, March 06, 2019 3:57 PM
To: 'Frank'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Docket 20180046 Florida Power & Light

Good Afternoon, Frank Long 
 
                                                              
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20180046-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Brian Schultz 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Brian.Schultz@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6770 
 
PLEASE NOTE:   Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-
mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 
 
 
From: Frank [mailto:falong@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 05, 2019 12:00 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket 20180046 Florida Power & Light 
 
I received an E-Mail from AARP with what I consider to be highly inappropriate and inflammatory language.  In addition, 
the E-mail requested that the recipient reply using an E-Mail format that was impossible to modify.  Thus I’m writing my 
own response. 
 
While the PSC has the absolute responsibility to review and adjugate the disposition of the benefits of the new tax law 
there are considerations that, I believe, should be  evaluated.   

1. FPL’s rates are already the lowest in the state save for three or four munis. 
2. I’ve been a customer of FPL for nearly 18 years.  I found their response to the several hurricanes to be 

outstanding. 
3. Similarly, their response to an early evening transformer failure was exceptional.  Their crews worked through 

the night until power was restored near midnight. 
4. FPL’s parent is mong the leaders in renewable energy. 

 
Full disclosure: I am retired from a Northern electric utility and own stock. 
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Frank Long 
26340 Woodlyn Drive 
Bonita Springs FL 34134 
239-405-1815 
falong@hotmail.com  




